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25th August 2020 

Latest update 
Dear Parents of communion children 

 
As you are aware our P4 children’s First Communion did not take place due to restrictions imposed as 

a result of Covid 19.  The new date for the celebration of First communion is Sunday 6th September.  

The children will make their communion in two groups, Group A Mrs Lally’s class at 10.00am, Group B 

Mr Breen’s class at 12.00pm. 

 

 The children will be seated alphabetically in the church. 

 Each child can have 3 guests for example Mummy, Daddy and a sister 

 On entry into the church please use the hand sanitizer provided 

 ALL ADULTS SHOULD WEAR A FACE COVERING 

 Please do not attend if any of your party has Covid 19 symptoms or has recently been in 

countries where you have to quarantine on return.  Random temperature checks may be taken 

 A one-way system will be in operation during the distribution of Communion 

 Communion will be received into your hand 

 Please enter the church via the side door and exit immediately following the ceremony via the 

back door. 

 

Unfortunately, at this time NO photographs can be taken in the church and NO communion 

refreshments will be served in the school. 

 

Despite this I hope you and your child have a truly special day and I look forward to seeing you all 

again. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bronagh McVeigh 

Principal 
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